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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive, 

Linwood 

PA3 3NB

Tel: 0300 300 1333


                                                                                Children’s Services
Head Teacher:  Gillian Bowie
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that following a ballot of their members, The Scottish Secondary Teachers’ Association (SSTA) and the NASUWT have confirmed their intention to take strike action. The planned strike day is Wednesday 7th December 2022, which will cause disruption to some pupils being able to attend Linwood High School on this day. 

S1, S2 and S3

No pupils in S1, S2 and S3 will attend school on Wednesday 7th December due to the number of teachers involved in strike action. Where possible there will be work posted on-line for pupils in S1 to S3.

S4

All pupils in S4 will attend from period 2 onwards.  Prelims scheduled for that day will go ahead. 

S5 and S6 

All pupils in S5 and S6 will attend school for the full day. Consortium arrangements will not be in place, pupils will remain in their own school.  

For some periods, pupils will be directed to central areas to undertake self-study under general supervision.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
Yours sincerely 
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Gillian Bowie

Head Teacher  

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

